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MINUTES OF THE RWM No. 3398 OF RC SERAMPORE HELD AT THE CLUB VENUE AT PUJA
MEMORIAL COMMUNITY HALL (109/1/A, ARABINDA ROAD), KONNAGAR ON 03/10/2024,

AT 7:00 p.m.

The President called the meeting to order, assisted by the Secretary.

The President informed that ultimately the new current account of our club is opened in the Axis Bank.
Now the amount lying in our earlier savings bank account and updated amount of the FDs will be
transferred to this new current account.

The house decided that once all the amounts are credited, we will gradually transfer the amount to our
UCO Bank account and ultimately will close the Axis Bank current account.

The amount available in the Axis Bank will be Rs. 6 lakh plus. After keeping an estimated amount for
registration of our club venue, the balance will be kept in FD in the UCO Bank.

It was also decided that our Trust account, which is maintained at the Bank of Baroda at Serampore, will
be transferred to the Nabagram, Konnagar branch of BOB.

IPP Rtn. Ganguly requested the President to get the signatories of the UCO Bank changed as early as
possible.

The President confirmed that our club is getting four sewing machines and the members proposed that
we may start the vocational training at our venue itself.

The issue of selecting PE 2025-26 was discussed as someone has to take responsibility and the club
has to inform the name to the district, which is overdue. But no decision could be arrived at.

The Secretary informed that the District Directory is available @ Rs. 450/- and members willing to
purchase, may deposit cash to the treasurer.

Rtn.Krishanu informed that this year, 12 schools have made registration to participate in the Swarnakana
project for our club.

The members present have expressed their concern on poor attendance in spite of holding the RWM
On a Thursday as per few members request.

The issues of Rotary News Invoice and payment, reporting for GML and renewal of Website were
discussed. The Secretary was asked to review the matters and suggest action.

It was decided that in view of Durgapuja, next RWM will be held on 19/10/24.
There were no announcements for the last week period.
Sgt-at Arms declared that 8 members were present.

There being no other agenda items to be discussed, the President terminated the meeting.
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